
 

Construction on the road loop around the high school is scheduled to begin on June 20th. Please use the 

entrance at Ore Creek Middle School and drive around the tennis courts for pool access. If the pool parking lot is 

unavailable, please use the bus parking lot. For any questions, please call 810-626-2279. 
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